Mt. Ebal Annual Homecoming June 2, 2013

Dear Friends,

It's that time of year when we all gather for our annual homecoming. This year we will meet on June 2, 2013 at 11:30 AM.

We are fortunate this year to have as our speaker The Rev. Dr. Samuel H. Moore, Jr. Sam is currently the District Superintendent of our Uwharrie District of the Western NC Conference of the United Methodist Church. Sam's resume is long and distinguished, so I will save that for homecoming day. I will add that Sam is married to Marva, they have five children, twelve grandchildren, and one great grandchild. Sam is one who loves God, people, preaching and teaching the Bible. I consider it a privilege to have him preach for us this year.

The service will be followed by a short business meeting and then of course, dinner on the grounds afterwards. I look forward to seeing all of you then, and please bring a friend.

Let's all be ready for a good message, singing, food and fellowship.

Sincerely yours,

Stewart Sexton